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Ref: PL06D.247164  
 
 
The submissions on this file and the Inspector's report were considered at a 
Board meeting held on 5th January 2017. 
 
The Board decided by a margin of 2:1 to refuse permission generally in 
accordance with the following reasons and considerations. 
 
 

Reasons and Considerations 
 
 
The proposal would involve a significant intervention to the interior of a 
protected structure. The board is not satisfied that this intervention is 
justified or warranted and considered that the proposal would adversely 
affect the character of a protected structure.  
 
 
In deciding not to accept the Inspector’s recommendation to grant 
permission, the Board considered that the intervention would adversely 
affect the character of the protected structure and that the intervention 
proposed was not justified. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Board Member: __________________ Date: 9th January 2017  
   Michael Leahy 
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